
 

 

 

 

BOARD OF SELECTMEN 
TUESDAY, JANUARY 26, 2021 

7:00 P.M. - VIRTUAL 

BUDGET WORKSHOP MINUTES 

 
The January 26, 2021 Board of Selectmen Budget Workshop was called to order by First Selectman, 

Sandra Pierog, at 7:04 PM. 

 

ROLL CALL 

MEMBERS PRESENT: First Selectman Sandra Pierog, Deputy First Selectman Kim Miller, 

Selectman Michael Eremita, Selectman Robert Morra, and Selectman Robert DePietro. 

OTHERS PRESENT: Tax Collector Lori Bushnell, Town Clerk Liz Waters, Inland Wetland 

Commission Chair Ross Lally, and Administrator Joshua Steele Kelly. 

 

AGENDA ITEM 2 – Discussion on the FY 2022 Proposed Budget. 

DISCUSSION: Presentations were made on the Tax Collector, Town Clerk, Inland Wetlands 

Commission, Economic Development Commission, and Planning & Zoning Commission 

budget sections. The Board members were given the opportunity to ask presenters to further 

explain their budget requests. Kelly then presented additional information about other budget 

sections at the request of the Board. 

 

The Chair adjourned the meeting at 7:49 PM. 

 

 Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 Joshua Steele Kelly, Administrator 

 
See minutes of subsequent meetings for approval of these minutes and any corrections hereto. 


